DR. MANTZEL COMPLETES POST - GRADUATE COURSE IN CHICAGO, ILL.

Dr. and Mrs. S. W. Mantzel returned from Chicago Wednesday, where Dr. Mantzel took a two-weeks post-graduate course in Urology in the Cook County Post-Graduate School.

This special course will enable Dr. Mantzel to do work himself which formerly had to be referred to a specialist, making him more efficient to care for his patients at Lee Memorial Hospital.

Mrs. Mantzel accompanied her husband to Chicago for the course and remained there with him.

All of us are proud of Lee Memorial Hospital, however, no one seems to be more appreciative to have the Hospital in our midst, than Dr. and Mrs. S. W. Mantzel. Their going back and forth to Brenham has been eliminated and they can devote this additional time to their patients. It will also give them more time for rest. After all, doctors and nurses are only human, who are in need of their proper rest just as much as any one else.